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Dear Representative, 

 

Please support HB4130. We need to get corporations out of the health care 

business.   I have friends who have already been negatively impacted by a corporate 

takeover of their health care providers.  I am concerned that the quality of our health 

care, the independence of doctors and health care providers will be severely 

compromised when owned and managed by large, for profit, corporations.  i urge you 

to vote yes on HB 4130.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Wendy Schwall 


